Fantastic Footballers!
This amazing bunch of girls took part in a Girls’ Football Tournament on Wednesday with St Luke’s School. They all played brilliantly and it was lovely to see them making new friends and having fun! Well done all of you and thank you to St Luke’s School for bringing your team over!
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Rudolph Relay!
[image: A group of kids running on a path with grass and trees

Description automatically generated]
Fantastic Footballers!
On Wednesday afternoon, some of our year 5 and 6 footballers played in a mini tournament with St Lukes school and they played fantastically! It was a great afternoon of fun with pupils from both schools mixed together in teams and all of the pupils’ sportsmanship was excellent. Well done all of you!

Wonderful Wolves!
On Monday, Wolves academy came in to school to deliver a football session to years 5 and 6 which they all thoroughly enjoyed. Dan, our coach from Wolves told our staff: “I’m glad they enjoyed it, can you pass on my thanks to the teachers and I’d like to say how well behaved and engaging all the classes were, as a school you can be very proud of them.” Thank you Wolves and well done years 5 and 6!
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Fantastic Footy!
Our year 5/6 Boys’ Football team went to Telford College on Monday to take part in a football tournament against other schools in Telford and Wrekin. We played in 4 matches, drawing 1-1 against Priorslee School, then going on to win our next 3 games versus Newdale, Castle House and Llghtmoor which made us top of the table! T and E were incredible in goal, L and E solid in defence and our wingers N, E, J and A did a great job! Our captain H in central midfield was amazing and R and P up front did us proud. We’re very excited to be through to the next round of the cup and will find out who we’re up against very soon. Well done boys, we’re really proud of you! 
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Kwik Cricket competition

On Thursday, 10 year 4 children took part in a Kwik Cricket competition at Telford Tennis Centre. There were 12 schools there altogether and we took part in mini matches, where we took turns to bat and field. Even though some of the children had never even played cricket before and were a bit nervous to begin with, everyone did amazingly and had a great time! There were some incredible shots and even one-handed catches! We won 3 out of 5 matches and the children showed brilliant sportsmanship the whole time by shaking hands and saying well done to the other school at the end of the matches. Well done, everyone! 








Amazing Athletes!
This week 2 groups of year 6 children travelled to Telford College to compete in a range of athletic events including relay races, javelin, long jump and many more. They were a credit to our school and we are really proud of them all for their excellent conduct and for their enthusiastic support of each other! Well done year 6!
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